
September 22, 2023 

whom it may concern 

 

NOF CORPORATION 

 

Impact of the Taketoyo Plant accident on this fiscal year's results 

 

 

 We hereby announce the impact of the pipe rupture accident that occurred on September 14, 2023 

at Taketoyo Plant of our Aichi Works on our consolidated business performance for the current 

fiscal year. 

   

Impact on business performance 

  The impact of this accident on our consolidated business results for the current fiscal year 

is negligible. We will promptly announce any future events that may have a significant impact on 

our business performance. 

 

Impact on manufacturing and shipping 

Although manufacturing of some products related to the ruptured pipe has been suspended, there 

is no impact on other chemical products and manufacturing and shipments of domestic plants. 

 

... and upwards 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact 

NOF CORPORATION 

Corporate Communications Department 

E-mail：info@nof.co.jp 

 


